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January 3, 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have received our allotment of tests per Governor Hochul’s announcement from last week available 
for Cincinnatus students. There will be an opportunity to pick up a test kit for your children at the Visitor 
Center each afternoon, from 3:30 PM to 5:00 PM, beginning on Monday, January 3, 2022. We will 
follow this schedule Monday through Friday as long as we can maintain our supply. 
 
There is no obligation to test your child and this is a voluntary opportunity. School staff will not be 
tracking or reporting results and all positive results should be reported to the health department in the 
county in which you reside. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Todd M. Freeman 
 
 
 


